
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Kedron-Wavell’s 2024 Community Grants Program is now accepting applications from organisations in the 
North Brisbane community, with $175,000 in grants available.  
 
Kedron-Wavell, is a leading Queensland community club with an extensive and proud history of community 
involvement and is thrilled to be able to deliver this program for another year, with even more funding 
available than previously.  
 
The Kedron-Wavell Community Grants program aims to provide crucial financial support to local initiatives 
and organisations that are making a positive contribution to the North Brisbane area.   
 
The program has been thoughtfully designed to assist non-for-profit organisations, community groups, and 
individuals who are dedicated to creating meaningful change within our local community. With a focus on 
grassroots initiatives, this program empowers recipients to transform innovative ideas into reality. 
 
“Our Community Grants Program represents our unwavering commitment to supporting and strengthening 
our local community,” said Vjorn Bradow, General Manager of Kedron-Wavell. “We firmly believe that 
empowering changemakers at the grassroots level is important to creating positive change, and through 
this program we aim to provide the financial resources to support to those wanting to make a difference.” 
 
Applications for the Kedron-Wavell 2024 Community Grants program are now open and will be accepted 
until 31 July 2024. This year all applications can be conveniently submitted online, by visiting grants.kedron-
wavell.com.au. Those interested are highly encouraged to visit the website to learn more about the 
application process including eligibility criteria, assessment process and other conditions.  
 
All applications are comprehensively reviewed by Kedron-Wavell’s Board, to ensure that grants are 
awarded to projects that align closely with Kedron-Wavell’s mission and demonstrate the potential for 
meaningful community impact. Applicants will be advised of the outcome of their application by Saturday 
31 August 2024, with successful applicants to attend a presentation at Kedron-Wavell on Tuesday 17 
September 2023.  
 
 Download assets here 
 
For more information contact: 
Sid Biggs 
Community Coordinator 
07 3359 9122 
grants@kedron-wavell.com.au  
https://grants.kedron-wavell.com.au/ 
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